
From: Jones, Charlotte @addleshawgoddard.com>  
Sent: 12 May 2021 09:16 
To: Energy Infrastructure Planning <beiseip@beis.gov.uk> 
Subject: Norfolk Vanguard DCO - Network Rail Infrastructure Limited [ADDGDD-LIVE.FID3553625] 
 
 

Dear Sirs 
  
Reference: EN010079 and EN010087 
  
I write on behalf of my client Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (Network Rail) in relation to the 
application by Norfolk Vanguard Limited for an order granting Development Consent (Order) for the 
proposed Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm and associated offshore and onshore infrastructure 
(Project).  
  
Network Rail does not have any comments in relation to the consideration of cumulative landscape 
and visual impacts at Necton. However, at this early stage Network Rail would like to respectfully 
request that the Network Rail Protective Provisions included in the original Order be included in any 
new Order granted following the redetermination of the Project application.  
  
I would be grateful if you could please confirm safe receipt of this submission. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Charlotte 
  
  
Charlotte Jones 
Associate 
 
Addleshaw Goddard LLP 

 

 
Tel   +44 (0)113 209 2655 
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